
BOROUGH OF LEESPORT 
INCORPORATED – 1901 

27 S. CANAL STREET 

P O BOX 710 

LEESPORT PA 19533 
610-926-2115 

FAX 610-916-3055 

 
 
Subject: Enhancing Our Community with Fiber Optic Cable Installation 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an exciting project, 
currently underway, that will undoubtedly enhance our community's connectivity and overall 
quality of life: the installation of a fiber optic cable within our borough. 
 
In today's increasingly digital world, access to reliable, high-speed internet is no longer a luxury but 
a necessity.  Whether it's for remote work, online education, telemedicine, or simply staying 
connected with loved ones, a fast and stable internet connection has become integral to our daily 
lives. 
 
The introduction of a fiber optic cable infrastructure within the borough represents a significant 
investment made by Frontier Communications in our community's future.  Fiber optic technology 
offers unparalleled speed and reliability, capable of delivering internet speeds that far surpass 
those of traditional broadband connections.  
 
We understand that any major infrastructure project may cause temporary inconveniences, such 
as construction disruptions or road closures. However, we assure you that every effort will be made 
to minimize any disruptions and ensure that the installation process is as smooth and efficient as 
possible.    
 
Here are the key aspects of the project: 
 
Who:   Project Investor – Frontier Communications 
 Project Contractor – Communications Infrastructure (CI) Services LLC, Birdsboro PA 
    100 E. Benjamin Franklin Hwy., Unit A.  Birdsboro PA 19508 
    610-205-1614 
 
What: Installation of Fiber Optic Cable Infrastructure 
 
Where:  Impacted Streets for Buried Conduit/Fiber Include: 
 
Leesport Ave. 
Miriam Ave. 
Degler Ave. 
Grant St. 
Oak St. 

 
Elm St. 
Pine St. 
Linden St. 
Reeser St. 
Abbey Ln. 

 
Crest Rd. 
Earl Rd. 
Fox Rd. 
Conifer Rd. 
Reservoir Cir. 

 



When: Construction is currently underway and is expected to last 4 to 6 weeks. 
 The contractor will make every effort to notify residents of when work will be conducted. 
 Door hangers and information flyers will be distributed in advance by the contractor. 
 
 
In a recent meeting with the contractor, they’ve assured us that properties will be restored whole 
upon completion of the project.  Should you have any questions or concerns, we, and the 
contractor, Communications Infrastructure, request that you contact them directly at 610-205-
1614.  If your concerns are not addressed within a reasonable amount of time, please contact the 
borough either by email at leesportboro@comcast.net or by phone at 610-926-2115 
 
As we look toward the future, let us embrace this opportunity to propel our community forward into 
a new era of connectivity and prosperity.  
 
In closing, we extend our deepest gratitude to each member of our community for your patience 
and cooperation during this time.  Together, let us seize this opportunity to transform our 
infrastructure and unlock new possibilities for generations to come 
 
With sincere appreciation,  
 
Leesport Borough 
 


